
 

 

MILFORD 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The City of Milford has prepared a draft Annual Report for calendar year 2023 
in accordance with the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental 
Protection General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater from Small 
Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems effective July 1, 2017. The Annual 
Report will be available for public review at the following address on the City’s 
website www.ci.milford.ct.us and in the City of Milford Engineering Office, 
Parsons Room 121 at 70 West River Street, Milford, CT 06460, during normal 
business hours starting February 16, 2024. Comments on the draft annual 
report can be submitted to Gregory Pidluski, PE, (203)783-3261, 70 West River 
Street, Milford, CT 06460, and gpidluski@milfordct.gov until March 15, 2024. 

http://www.ci.milford.ct.us/

